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Circular No. (20) of 2021

Extension of Distance Learning

Dear Educational Institutions,

Sharjah Private Education Authority is pleased to extend its

warmest greeti ngs to you.

We would like to inform you that The Sharjah Emergency
Crisis & Disaster Management Team and Sharjah Private
Education Authority (SPEA) have decided to extend the shift

to distance learning for students at all Sharjah private schools

and nurseries until the end of the second semester (25 March

2021). During this period, The Sharjah Emergency, Crisis and
Disaster Management-Team and SPEA will closely monitor
the health indicators and study the development of the
COVID-19 situation in the country to effectively take the
necessary actions that take into account the health and safety
of our students, teachers and staff in Sharjah private

educational institutions.

As for the administrative, teaching and other staff's physical
attendance in educational institutions buildings, it is left at
the discretion of the educational institutions’” administration,
while continuing to adhere to the precautionary measures,

including undergoing the PCR test every 2 weeks.

izl Aasanll il gpaie /Bl

G—saly bzl ool (olsedl eulaxld 38, 4l i @Soug

ceenload)
55l gkadl Byla) 30,8 slarels Lale @Slhagmes sMlel gamsll ) 3,LL,
il 28,12l Asag 28,1 4l 5yLely (el &yl sS01g Lol

adlat umy e ool allas 1A wlyudl Jgms duaed «olsl!

48,Ladl Aiag 48,Lad) 8ylaly &yl oSlg culaidlg (5l gatl B,1a) (32,0
i€ e Uyl Le ¥y dma )l 4301 Aasliey ol eylazl]
Ay Ao (#1535 G il eyl @i Lpg s e (Gls

ByLeYLs 2y 0¥1 g Al pate Ity Adladl e Lo
il § Otlalally Byl a¥1g B szl 5315801 algad A sillg
lpeisol o Aaglanll A wsll 8ls) yonand ¥l s dpaglasll
i A s ozt elyal 3§ Lay B3l AN el La L Al

Ot gl JS

SHJSPEA
f @) ) w

| Q+971068041444 |

POBOX: 30020 |

info@spea.shj.ae | ;




$¥n

LN

ALl pulaill &)Ll &isa

SHARJAH PRIVATE EDUCATION AUTHORITY

Please note that educational institutions are required to
continue to fill out the daily reports (educational operations
reportand positive cases report) on TAMAM platform during
this period and thereafter. (Based on Circular No. 60 of 2020

for schools + Circular No. 96 of 2020 for nurseries).

Additionally, in line with the efforts made by MOHAP and the
other federal entities to control "COVID-19" spread, SPEA
invites the educational, administrative and technical staff in
educational institutions to obtain the vaccine during this
period in order to ensure a safe return to direct face to face/

hybrid education.

Your cooperation is highly appreciated...

Best Regards...
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